
 

 

 

 

 

20 October 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

SCHOOL MEAL PRICE INCREASE 

We wish to inform you that with effect from Tuesday the 2 November 2021 we will be increasing the cost of 

a school meal to £2.20 per day.    

Our meal charges have not increased for a number of years and it is a direct result of rising inflation and food 

costs from suppliers.  We have tried to meet the increased costs but we are now at a point where we can no 

longer sustain this. 

I am sure you will appreciate the need to increase the price in order to cover the ever-challenging increase in 

costs to school.   However, I can assure you this still represents a competitive rate and value for money. 

This decision has been made by our Governors and after careful consideration.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Winnard 
Headteacher 


